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My law firm colleague, Allan Gates, authored a November 14th blog post for the American College of 
Environmental Lawyers (“ACOEL”) titled:

What’s Up with Gundy?

While the U.S. Supreme Court decision addresses sex offender registration, it could have significant 
ramifications for federal environmental regulation.

Allan’s post provides some background on the decision and the unusual process to date the Court has 
followed in considering the request.

Allan serves as President of ACOEL.

A link to the post can be found here.
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